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24/10/2019  14:58:152019/5334/T SUPPRT W Kumar I support the proposal to fell this tree. I live in and own the adjoining property. The tree is very close to my 

boundary and overhangs my garden by a substantial amount. Its canopy extends far into the canopies of a 

large sycamore and a holly tree in my garden. Being dense, it greatly restricts rainfall to the area below making 

irrigation essential resulting in water wastage.

The tree has little landscape value. It is visible only to a very limited degree over the rooftops and only from a 

very few places on the estate and not at all from public roads. There are a large number of trees nearby in 

addition to those in my garden and that of 32 - in particular immediately to the east on the estate open space 

and immediately to the south in the Russian Trade Legation (which adjoins 31 and 32). The loss of this tree 

will not be noticeable and the view of the sycamore (a more important tree) will be enhanced.

 16Total:

Page 29 of 29


